
PENTECOST 

June 9, 2019 

Pastor Matthew Hunt 

Our Mission: 

We are called to help 

all people find their 

way to God. 

Our Vision: 

Sharing God’s grace 

and abundance  

with all. 



PRELUDE            Laura Kammerer 

WELCOME             Pastor Matthew Hunt 

STRENGTHEN THE CHURCH VIDEO 

CALL TO WORSHIP (Responsively)                     Liturgist - Don Hunter 

PRAYER OF INVOCATION (In Unison)  

*HYMN #59          This Is My Father’s World 

NEW TESTAMENT SCRIPTURE - PENTECOST                               Acts 2:1-21 

CHILDREN’S MESSAGE #511 Verse 1           Strong Gentle Children 

SALEM CHILDREN AND YOUTH WILL PRESENT POSTERS 

SALEM CHORISTERS            “Sing to the Savior”              by Patrick Liebergen 

OFFERING INVITATION             

OFFERING MUSIC                Laura Kammerer 

*OFFERING RESPONSE                             Doxology #46 

*OFFERING PRAYER OF DEDICATION (In Unison)  

HYMN #237                                                         On Pentecost They Gathered 

UCC STATEMENT OF FAITH 

MESSAGE SCRIPTURE                    Romans 8:14-17  

MESSAGE                                                                     Pastor Matthew Hunt 

SILENT PRAYER, PASTORAL PRAYER, LORDS PRAYER (Debts) 

*HYMN #254          Breathe on Me, Breath of God 

BENEDICTION            Pastor Matthew Hunt 

*RESPONSE #445                                                                         Go in Peace 

POSTLUDE                   Laura Kammerer 

 

*Denotes when to stand if able 

 

Please let us know you were here.  Sign the Ritual of Friendship (in the 
red pad) and hand it to your neighbor to sign.  The last person should tear 

it 
Are you remembering to pray for at least 1 minute a day? 

Re:Charge Program-Our Youth Program-For God to send people to Salem 



BJ’s Café  
is a FREE meal prepared and served 
every Saturday from 11:30-12:30pm.  
Various reasons have caused 2 of our 
groups to need to opt out of helping dur-
ing the next 6-month schedule.   
I try to keep each group serving just 2 
times during a 6-month period.  With the 
new schedule, 4 groups will be serving 3 
times. 
Is this something you could help with?  
Basically you would need to purchase 
food (the church pays for this), prepare, 
and serve the meal.  You could get to-
gether a few friends and/or fellow mem-
bers of Salem and make it a time of fun 
and fellowship while serving God. 
Please pray on this.  If you have ques-
tions, ask Barb Edwards; I will help how-
ever I can. 

YOUTH 
We meet Monday, June 10, 3-5pm for 

“Bubble Guns & Faith.” 

General Synod is June 21-25. 
More information is available in the June 
Newsletter.  If you are interested in at-

tending, please let the office know. 

Please add  Dale Hendricks to your 
prayers as he recovers from pneumonia. 
Continued prayers for Denise Eastman, 
Sharon Higgins, and Dennis Novotny.  
Hayden Amons may be removed from 
your prayers as he has improved.  

Summer Sundae Celebration 
On June 23 join us for a celebration of 
summer. After a special church service at 
9:00, we'll build our favorite sundaes and 
enjoy fellowship in the hall.  

You all come now.  

Blood is desperately need.  In response 
to this, we will have a blood drive here at 
Salem on Thursday, June 20.  It will hon-
or Kay Whitfield. More information is 
available in the June Newsletter. 

 

 
 
 
A hymnal was given in loving memory of 
Charles T. Hall by Joyce Winn. 
 
Memorials were given in loving memory 
of Charles T. Hall by Judy & Bud 
Bushaus, Dorothy Spilker, Paul & Sheryl 
Goehl, Murl & Teresa Godman, and Ric 
& Carol Hillebrenner.  

Paws & Prayers 
Paws and Prayers Pet Food Ministry had 
its one year anniversary in April.   We 
have come a long way from our first Sat-
urday distributing 11 sacks of dog food 
and 9 sacks of cat food.  Last month we 
distributed 72 sacks of dog food, 54 
sacks of cat food, 18 cans of dog food 
and 21 cans of cat food.  Also, we are 
now able to help the pet owner with the 
cost of vaccinations and license for dogs 
and cats.  There are not enough words to 
express how thankful I am for every do-
nation the pet food ministry receives. 

  Victoria 

Don’t forget the ushers training on Thurs-
day, 6/13 in Fellowship Hall. 



Staff of Salem Evangelical 

United Church of Christ 

Members/Friends of Salem    Ministers           

Rev. Matthew Hunt       Senior Minister 

Barb Edwards        Office Manager 

Dr. Phyllis Robertson       Adult Choir Director 

Jeannie Kanauss       Bell Choir Director 

Laura Kammerer       Organist 

Paul Hutchens        Custodian 

Michelle Wiemelt       Wedding Coord. 

Jayne Clouser       Vol. Exec. Minister 

Sharon Higgins       Vol. Resource Minister 

 

Salem Web Site - www.salemquincy.org 

Salem Facebook - facebook.com/salemquincy 

  

Salem Evangelical UCC 

435 S. 9th Street 

Quincy, IL 62301 

(217) 222-0601 

office@salemquincy.org 

 

Salem Evangelical United Church of 

Christ is an ‘Open and Affirming’ con-

gregation.  We believe that… 

 
 

 
“No matter who you are  

or where you are 

on life’s journey, 

You are welcome here” 

 

Join us for Fellowship Hour immediately 
after  worship in Fellowship Hall (located 
across the Interlink and downstairs).  
Drinks & donuts/bagels are provided.  This 
is a great way to get to know others in our 
Salem family! 

WELCOME TO SALEM 

Please visit our WELCOME TABLE in 

the back corner of the sanctuary for infor-

mation and if you have any questions 

about Salem. 

 

We have “BAGS OF FUN” for children 

who need something extra to do during 

service.  They are hanging by the Wel-

come Table.   

 

We have a nursery available for those with 

babies and small children.  Please ask an 

usher to show you where it is 

located. 

Worship 
Sundays at 9:00 am in the Sanctuary 

 

Study For All 
at 10:30 am on Sundays 

Re:Charge for Pre-K in room 205 
Re:Charge for Elementary in room 206 
Re:Charge for youth in the youth room 

Faith Trek for adults in the Lounge 
Disciple 1 for adults in room 204 

Childcare provided. 

ALL are Welcome! 


